
 

 

 

Latham, James 

From: 
Sent: 

Programme Officer 
13 June 2019 11:56 

To: Latham, James 
Subject: FW: Travellers Sites Development Plan - Still time to have your say 

From: Phyllis Lancett 
Sent: 03 June 2019 15:46 
To: Gilson, Susannah <Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Travellers Sites Development Plan ‐ Still time to have your say 

I have no objection to the travellers sites development plan as long as it is not sited on the field 
at the  back of my house at  REDACTED. I also object strongly to the proposal by Taylor Wimpy 
to build on this land. It has  very dangerous access,no main sewage and supports abundant wild 
life,so I sincerely hope that if planning permission is submitted it will be refused.Thanyou, Mrs 
Phyllis Lancett 

Sent from my iPhone 
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